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Donna Conkling

From: Lou Mancini <lou@jdevents.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 9:12 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Grass Clippings

Mayor & Trustees 

 

Please do not change the law for grass clippings.  

 

There is little economic reason to change the law. You are not reducing staff and curbside pickup for other similar waste 

will continue. 

 

The burden placed on regular homeowners on fixed budgets who do not have a landscaper or funds to convert or buy 

new lawnmower to comply is burdensome. 

 

This program should be voluntary program for those who want to support it. 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Lou Mancini 

JD Events LLC    *****NOTE NEW ADDRESS***** 

55 Walls Drive  Ste 204 

Fairfield, CT 06824 
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914 645 7728 m 

203 371 8894 f 
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